
It is a list of children whose families and carers need extra support to keep them safe. 
It allows people who might be worried about you such as your teacher, doctor or social 
worker to give you help and support quickly.

Why is my name on the register?
You and your family need extra support to keep you safe.

What is on the register?
Your name, your date of birth, your address and some information about why people 
have been worried about you.

If I don’t want my name on the register?
You can write to the Social Work Service Manager and there is a form to do this. Your 
social worker can help you fill out this form.

When will my name be taken off the register?
At a meeting called a Review Case Conference if people feel that you are safe and they 
are no longer worried about you.

Sometimes a social worker will still be around to help for a time after your name has 
been taken off the register.

If you would like more information use this link to Glasgow Child Protection Committee 
website www.glasgowchildprotection.org.uk
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